
 

 

 

 

 

 
April 30, 2019 

 

 

Dear Professors Brownfield (chair), Haller, Kiesow, Rojas, Johnson and Fouberg,  

 

Thank you for volunteering to serve on the MJ/Facilities Committee for the College of 

Arts and Sciences during the 2018-2019 academic year. I believe this initiative helped put 

forth some ideas for thinking through how MJ and other spaces might be utilized and/or 

repurposed following the opening of the new Science Building. I hope there will be some 

more substantive conversations in that direction during the next academic year and see 

this Committee as playing a key role in ensuring the interests of the College and its 

programs are front and center.  

 

Thanks again! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Joshua Hagen 

Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

Northern State University 

Joshua.Hagen@northern.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


